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December 16, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear: Friends in the Department of Biochemistry at URMC 

Thank you from Golisano Children's 
Hospital!  

Thank you for the wonderful donation of toys and 
activity items for the children in the hospital.  We 
appreciate your kindness in taking the time to coordinate 
this donation and deliver it to the hospital.  The toys and 
craft supplies will truly brighten the children who are 
here this holiday season and gives them something fun 
to do while in the hospital.   
 
We are honored that you chose the children in the 
hospital for this donation. We thank you for this 
thoughtful donation and for thinking of the children in 
and around this community. Your gift to the children 
will bring comfort to their stay. 

We are deeply grateful for your help in giving the 
children treated here at UR Medicine’s Golisano 
Children’s Hospital more reasons to smile.   

Most sincere thanks, 
 Wendy V. Lane 
 
 

Child Life Department 
Golisano Children's Hospital 
  
Donated: Holiday gifts from the wish list.   
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